Donation Agreement between Cape Fowlweather Sanitation District and the
Otter Rock Water District.
In light of the current water system dilemma in Otter Rock, the Cape Fowlweather
Sanitation District is willing to make a financial contribution of the bulk of it’s
financial assets to assist in the remedy of this situation. These CFSD funds are
intended for the betterment of the Otter Rock community and CFSD feels that the
water and sewer issues in our community are intricately connected.
In a recent community survey, the major concerns aired were: Chlorination issue,
water leaking from the system as this invites contamination, and the infrastructure
integrity of the water storage / delivery system itself.

CFSD has decided to make this donation (of $40,000.00) with the intent that these
funds are to be ear marked for dealing with the Chlorination system issue since that
was the issue most mentioned,

The conditions for accepting this donation would be as followed:

That the ORWD be fully transparent in how these funds will be used and how
recent changes in Rate Structures will affect the community going forward and that
this information be published for community review (to include the process /
reasoning for the decisions).

- That the funds be used to assist with the Chlorination issue and that due diligence

be done to find a solution where equipment purchased with these funds is not just -
temporary and where/when possible the equipment purchased with these funds can
be brought forward to assist in a permanent solution.

By signing this agreement dated (< / i87 2021), the signers and the Boards they
represent agree to the above conditions / statements.

Don D Chapin, Co-Chair Paul Erskine, Co-Chair/ Treasurer
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